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Aloha Members of the Commission to Improve Standards of Conduct;

I believe that I have missed your most recent meeting.  However, I strongly urge
you to support the following essential reforms to the way that Hawaii does
elections.  We MUST get money out of our politics.  As recent news makes
clear, the stench reaches the mainland, and we must clean up our act for our
own good.

Full public funding for all State and County elections in Hawaiʻi.

Ban the solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the legislative
session.

Reduce the cap on campaign donations from from $6,000, $4,000 and $2,000 to
$100, $100, and $100. 

Ban contributions from corporations and unions.

Limit candidate campaign war chests. 

Mahalo in advance for working in the People's best interests and working to put
integrity into our governance.

Barbara George
Waialua
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